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Please do not place limits on charter schools as suggested by this bill.  Charter 

schools are an option for parents who can neither afford more private options nor 

have the ability to homeschool yet wish an alternative to public schools.  As the 

population continues to rise in Oregon continues it's legacy of school overcrowding 

and low test scores.  Parents have a right to have options and this bill would limit 

those options and thereby the parents rights.   

 

Thank you, 

Sonia French 


